February 4, 2008
Council Chambers

The Yacolt Town Council met in regular session on February 4, 2008, at 7:30 p.m.  The call to order by Mayor Warren was followed by the flag salute.  Councilmembers present were Madler, Holyk, Marbut, Weldon, and Hancock.  There were visitors present.

There was a motion by Marbut, seconded by Holyk to approve the minutes of the January 22, 2008 meeting.  Motion Carried. 
Mayor Warren adjourned the meeting to an executive session on the matter of personnel at 7:40 p.m.  There was no action taken on the matter.
Mayor Warren reconvened to the regular Council session at 8:17 p.m. 
Nick Peck, President of the Yacolt Parrot Preservation Association (YPPA), was present to offer a progress report on the Quaker Parrots.  Wendy Egly was present to express concerns about funding to retain the Clerk/Treasurer on paid administrative leave and also pay a temporary employee.  The Town Attorney, David Ridenour, was present and addressed the question.

Mayor Warren adjourned to a public hearing on the matter of the Townley Short Plat subdivision application.

There was no input from the public on the matter.  Mayor Warren closed the public hearing and reconvened to the regular Council session.     
Old Business:

Christopher Driggins from NW Bird Rescue was not present at the meeting so the item was removed from the agenda.
New Business:

There was a discussion on the Townley Short Plat subdivision application.  There was a motion by Marbut, seconded by Madler to give preliminary plat approval for the Townley Short Plat subject to all requirements of the Clark County Health Department Development Review Evaluation, Clark County Fire Marshal, Clark Public Utilities, Centurytel, J & N Cable Systems, and the Town of Yacolt being met.  Motion Carried.
Mayor Warren thanked the public and the Council for their hard work, patience and understanding at this time.
 There was a motion by Marbut, seconded by Holyk to approve warrants #11149 through #11169 as follows:  Current Expense - $9,217.77; City Street - $5,708.79; Cemetery - $221.16; and Stormwater - $884.67.  Motion Carried.


Mayor Warren declared the meeting adjourned at 9.00 p.m.
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